
BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL MEETING 

January 17, 2024, at the Water Department office 

PRESENT WERE: Board of Water Commissioners, Chairman Mason and Commissioner Stephen Whitmore.      

Also present: Superintendent Sean Anderson and Timothy Hamel. 

• Meeting called to order at 2:00 PM 

BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS INTERVIEW WITH TIMOTHY HAMEL 

• Commissioner Steve Whitmore asked Timothy Hamel why he wanted to change careers and work at the 

water department? 

• Mr. Hamel’s previous job was in Boston overseeing many employees.   

• Mr. Hamel wants to be closer to home and knows his salary will not be as much as he was making in 

Boston. 

• The Commissioners and Superintendent Anderson went over the benefits at the BFDWD and what they 

were going to start him off with per hour.  

• Chairman Mason explained to Timothy Hamel that there is room for growth with achieving licenses and 

told him reasons why the BFDWD would be a good fit for him. 

• Timothy Hamel will let the Commissioners know what he needs per hour to work at the BFDWD taking the 

benefits into consideration.  

 

Chairman Mason motioned to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 2:35p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dawn H. Woodward 


